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PUBLIC SAFETY & FISCAL MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE REPORT     Date: 5/10/95 

 

Committee Vote: Favorable, 5-0 (In favor: Council Members Estepp, Del Giudice, Gourdine, 

 Maloney and Russell).  

 

This bill will amend the provisions of several pension and supplemental pension plans by deleting 

the involuntary separation enhanced benefits. 
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There should be a positive fiscal impact on the County as a result of adopting CB-18-1995, however, 

since the number of involuntary separations cannot be predicted, an amount cannot be estimated at 

this time. 

 

 

BACKGROUND INFORMATION/FISCAL IMPACT 

(Includes reason for proposal, as well as any unique statutory requirements) 

 

The proposed legislation will eliminate such enhanced and early benefits. 
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